
City  Hall  and  all  City
facilities  closed  to  the
public due to concerns over
COVID-19 virus
In response to Governor Gavin Newsom’s direction regarding
COVID-19,  the  City  of  Costa  Mesa  has  closed  all  City
facilities out of concern for public health and safety.

Essential services related to meals and social services will
be available on a limited basis. Please contact the Senior
Center  for  detailed  information  about  access  to  specific
resources  at  (714)  327-7550  or  via  email
cmseniorcenter@costamesaca.gov.

Community health and safety is a top priority for us and we
will work to provide timely updates as they become available.

Please be patient as we work through this challenging time
together.
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